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Senator McGuire responds to Governor’s May Budget revisions 

Sacramento, CA – Senator Mike McGuire issued the following statement regarding the Governor’s May Budget 

Revise released this morning. 

“Governor Brown’s budget revisions take a cautious approach while investing in programs and services that 

help make the Golden State great. Our rainy day fund was kept whole, the budget continues to advance new 

funding for K-12 public schools, invests in desperately needed child and home care worker programs and it 

starts to address the monumental deferred maintenance backlog with state parks. That said, with the passage 

of California’s Transportation Package, we need to get these improvement funds moved into communities to 

fill potholes, and rebuild our highways and crumbling roads as soon as possible. 

“We still need long-term solutions that will provide a sustainable funding source for the Department of Fish 

& Wildlife that’s not on the backs of California fishermen,” Senator McGuire said.  

As a member of the Senate Budget and Fiscal Review Committee, Senator McGuire said, “I look forward to 

working with the legislature over the next month to pass a smart, prudent and balanced budget for the State 

of California.” 
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